
   
 
 

 

 
 

 
  

  
 

    

  
  

    

   
 

    
         

   

 
       

 

Alaska Board of Game 
P.O. Box 115526 

Juneau, AK 99811-5526 
(907) 465-4110 

www.boardofgame.adfg.alaska.gov 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING OF THE 
ALASKA BOARD OF GAME 

Notice is given that the Alaska Board of Game (Board) will hold a non-regulatory, informative meeting via 
web-conference at 1:30 p.m. on Wednesday, October 19, 2022. The main purpose of the board meeting is to 
receive a report from the Department of Fish and Game on recent survey and harvest data of Dall sheep, and 
future management considerations. 

The meeting is open to the public via live audio stream at www.boardofgame.adfg.alaska.gov. No oral 
testimony will be taken. 

The Board will accept written public comment, due no later than Thursday, October 13, 2022. Written 
comments may be submitted on the Board’s website at www.boardofgame.adfg.alaska.gov; faxed to (907) 465-
6094; or mailed to Boards Support Section, P.O. Box 115526, Juneau, AK 99811-5526. 

The meeting agenda, reports, and other meeting materials will available online at 
https://www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm?adfg=gameboard.meetinginfo&date=10-19-
2022&meeting=webconference. For more information about the meeting, contact the Department of Fish and 
Game, Boards Support Section at (907) 465-6098. 

If you are a person with a disability who may need a special accommodation in order to participate, please 
contact the Boards Support Section at (907) 465-6098 no later than 5:00 p.m. Thursday, October 13, 2022 to 
ensure that any necessary accommodations can be provided. 

Kristy Tibbles, Executive Director 
September 20, 2022 
Date 
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